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What’s happening in the QED? 
(Click the link or read more about it below) 
 

• Important Dates  

• Winter timetable 

• Student Wellness Information 
 

Graduating Students 

     •         Current Opportunities  

Important Dates 
 

January 29   • National Day of Remembrance of the Quebec City Mosque Attack and Action against 

                          Islamophobia (click here for more information) 

February 21 • Family Day (Classes cancelled) 

February 22 • Mid-term Reading week 

February 28 • Return to campus 

 

Science Quest Summer Positions Available 
Science Quest is hiring for Summer 2022! 

 

Science Quest is a STEM-based program situated on Queen’s University Campus. We strive to engage 

and empower the 5000+ youth we reach annually through educational live workshops and summer 

camps. 

We have many summer camps, including Kinder, Junior, Science & Engineering, Girls Quest Engineering, 

Girls Quest Tech and Robotics, Tech & Coding, and Robotics! 

We are looking for 16-Week Instructors (Workshops and Camps: May-August) and 10-Week Instructors 

(Camps only: July-August). Specialty positions include: Curriculum Coordinator, Inclusion Instructor, 

and French Instructor. 

  

Applications are due February 10th at 11:59pm! 

 

Apply on both Breezy and SWEP 

Breezy: https://breezy.engsoc.queensu.ca 

SWEP: https://careers.sso.queensu.ca ADD JOB ID NUMBERS! 

 

If you have any questions, please email us at sciencequest@engsoc.queensu.ca 

https://www.queensu.ca/artsci/important-dates
https://queensuca-my.sharepoint.com/:b:/g/personal/rm190_queensu_ca/Ec3hGgJ5vHZIh-YN2wJF644Btuh3k0n06tg6IXHcuc9S7A
https://queensuca-my.sharepoint.com/:b:/g/personal/rm190_queensu_ca/ET4jKk1nUgBHtzUDsZo38j4BgSv1u3NaLs_aTdYNQTh5Uw?e=orXvoY
https://queensuca-my.sharepoint.com/:b:/g/personal/rm190_queensu_ca/ET4jKk1nUgBHtzUDsZo38j4BgSv1u3NaLs_aTdYNQTh5Uw?e=orXvoY
https://queensuca-my.sharepoint.com/:b:/g/personal/rm190_queensu_ca/EQ5C-CEgD4FNklrOERbiquMBbPuTDCTcFDQU9xO5v32Xiw?e=4%3akPkdKX&at=9
https://queensuca-my.sharepoint.com/:b:/g/personal/rm190_queensu_ca/ESNnHTAJ4lBJum_HUx8n1qMB0u-Lfr9FWpXCR4UFtYqU0w?e=4%3a5x23XX&at=9
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CONTACT US 

Website: www.sciencequest.ca 

Email: info@sciencequest.ca 

Facebook: @ScienceQuest 

Twitter: @ScienceQuestQ 

Instagram: @science.quest 

The addition of micro-credentials to Mayor’s Innovation Challenge creates a 

win-win proposition for students 
  

Did you know that all MIC participants will have the opportunity to earn a micro-credential in innovation 

and entrepreneurship from Queen’s University? The DDQIC is excited to announce that in partnership 

with the Mayor’s Innovation Challenge, we will provide micro-credentials for post-secondary students 

participating in the Challenge. If you’re a student or team of students from Kingston’s major post-

secondary institutions with big ideas that would contribute to making Kingston a better place to live, 

work and play, it’s a win-win! 

  

A micro-credential is a certification of assessed learning associated with a focused set of competencies 

delivered through a short program. These credentials can verify the learners’ skills, be sent to prospective 

employers, or be displayed on professional sites.  

  

Students who want to earn a micro-credential while they craft their proposal will be required to complete 

20 hours of online innovation skills-training through the Queen’s OnQ learning management system, 

which is open to all Kingston post-secondary students who are working on a challenge proposal.  

  

To sign up, complete the registration form by January 28th, 2022! 

  

Register now! 

 

About the Mayor’s Innovation Challenge 

The Mayor’s Innovation Challenge calls on individuals or teams of students from Kingston's major post-

secondary institutions to develop innovative proposals that contribute to making Kingston a better place 

to live, work, and play. 

Students are invited to develop a 2 to 3-minute video proposal that presents an innovative project that 

meet the following criteria: 

● Can be implemented in the city and contributes to the quality of life of residents; and/or 

● Leverages emerging technologies or develops new innovations to enhance the delivery of 

municipal services 

The creators of the top submissions, selected by the Mayor and senior city staff, will be invited to present 

their proposals at the Mayor's Innovation Challenge Virtual Event on Friday, March 4, 2022, to a panel of 

leaders with expertise in municipal government, entrepreneurship, and innovation. Find out more at 

CityofKingston.ca/MIC. 

 

Questions? Please reach out to innovation.centre@queensu.ca to find out more! 
 

https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.sciencequest.ca%2F&data=04%7C01%7Ceconugrd%40queensu.ca%7Cb211b5ba0d294338509d08d9df7a72ff%7Cd61ecb3b38b142d582c4efb2838b925c%7C1%7C0%7C637786539285138538%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0&sdata=JR4aU2aBgcTaKEmfXPQZewrFjQM2A0fuMp47%2F2J58XE%3D&reserved=0
mailto:info@sciencequest.ca
https://queensu.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_bOvJKcJMTZTa1Zc
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2022 Undergraduate Student Summer Research Fellowship (USSRF) 

Are you an undergraduate student looking for a paid research experience opportunity this summer? 
 

The Application and complete Fellowship Guidelines can be found on the website: 

https://www.queensu.ca/vpr/funding/internal/ussrf 

Cézanne's Closet 2022 - TICKET SALES NOW OPEN 
Union Gallery's annual fundraiser Cézanne's Closet is quickly approaching! 

 

This edition of Cézanne's Closet will take place both at the Union Gallery and online. Over 70 artworks 

will be exhibited at Union Gallery from February 8–19, 2022. The virtual ticketed event will take place on 

Saturday, February 19 at 7pm via Zoom. 

 

Be sure to purchase a ticket soon to ensure your spot at this one-of-a-kind event, where all ticket holders 

get to select an artwork, but the order in which they select is left up to chance! 

 

Please see the attached press release or visit our website for more 

details: https://uniongallery.queensu.ca/support/cezannes-closet.html 

Thinking of what to do for the summer? 

Add global perspectives to your studies and catch up or get ahead in 

your degree this summer at the Bader International Study Centre 

(BISC), Queen’s UK Castle campus! 

Get out this summer and enjoy the BISC’s hands on experiential 

learning opportunities, small class sizes, close contact with instructors, 

and research opportunities in the BISC’s Castle Summer+ program. 

Interested in a summer term at Queen’s Castle? Make sure to join us 

for an upcoming webinar to learn more about our summer programs and hear from our BISC 

Ambassadors, current students who’ve attended the BISC! 

Visit the BISC’s Upper Year Program’s page for details and registration info on our upcoming events. 

If you have any questions big or small, don’t hesitate to send them to castle@queensu.ca, we’re happy to 

help! 

Not sure if you are on track with your degree? 
 

Academic Requirements Reports | Queen's University Arts & Science 

Understand and interpret your Academic Requirements Report (ARR), available through SOLUS. The 

Academic Requirements Report is designed to give you advice on what courses you will need to take to 

complete your degree, as well as warn you if you have broken any of the various rules that govern which 

courses may be used in a particular degree program. 

 

Still have questions? Contact: econugrd@queensu.ca and include your student number. 
 

https://www.queensu.ca/vpr/funding/internal/ussrf
https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.google.com%2Furl%3Fq%3Dhttps%3A%2F%2Funiongallery.queensu.ca%2Fsupport%2Fcezannes-closet.html%26sa%3DD%26source%3Ddocs%26ust%3D1642628496576396%26usg%3DAOvVaw3Qvcc1uA6etPJpiIPAHmAd&data=04%7C01%7Ceconugrd%40queensu.ca%7C85879d53cbce4d75d13c08d9e03194e7%7Cd61ecb3b38b142d582c4efb2838b925c%7C1%7C0%7C637787325840467755%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=%2FgdaaktLMCkDZIzyp6JWsxBTgf5IsXf78BpxD7dYlaA%3D&reserved=0
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mailto:econugrd@queensu.ca


 

COVID information 
 

Stay up to date - For more information on the measures the University is taking and for the latest COVID-

19 updates, please visit our Safe Return to Campus website. 

 

 

 

We look forward to seeing you back on campus on February 28th, 2022! 

This newsletter is intended only for Economics Undergraduate students and contains information that may be confidential 

and/or copyrighted. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender by reply e-mail and delete immediately. Use, 

disclosure, or reproduction of this newsletter by anyone other than the intended recipient(s) is strictly prohibited. 

 

 

https://www.queensu.ca/safereturn/

